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Request: 
 
Please provide the following information 

  
1. Please confirm that you run a LCV fleet (up to 3.5 tonnes) 

 
Yes 

 
2. The name, email address and phone number of the person(s) responsible for the 

specifying and procurement of any fleet  
 

Steve Whitworth 
Steve.Whitworth@northtyneside.gov.uk  
Tel: 0191 6437297 

 
3. Approximate renewal date of any fleet  

 

3 Years in to a 7 year replacement programme  
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